
 

IMPORTANT UPDATE Re: Club fees from 1st April 2025 

  

Dear MSF families, 

Following a recent meeting, the board of trustees have taken the decision to increase our 

club fees from 1st April 2025. This decision is in response to a significant rise in our 

running costs and is necessary to ensure we can continue offering a high-quality service 

for our families. 

 

Our club fees will increase as follows: 

• Saturday & Holiday Clubs - £32per session (currently £28) 

• After School Clubs & Evening Youth Club - £8 per session (currently £7.50) 

These new fees are included on our Summer Term Booking Request Form (2025) and 

will be applicable to all sessions booked for 1st April 2025 onwards. 

 

Currently it costs us £30+ per hour, per child, to deliver our sessions and we do not 

charge for specific activities or trips in addition to our club fees. We hope you will agree 

that our clubs remain excellent value for money and competitively priced. 

 

If you have any queries regarding our new fees, please contact Gareth Jones (C.E.O.) 

at ceo@malvernspecialfamilies.org.uk. 
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